
LAS VIRGENES MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 
Lift Station Rehabilitation Project Request for Proposals  

 
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 
Notice is hereby given to consultant firms that the Request for Proposals for Lift Station No. 1 
Rehabilitation Project has been modified as hereinafter set forth. This Addendum No. 3 shall take 
precedence over the original Request for Proposals. Consultant firms are responsible for reading this 
addendum in its entirety. The District expects each consultant firm to provide their expertise when 
constructing their proposals.  

 

The following clarifications, revisions, replacements, additions, and/or deletions shall be made part of 
the above reference document.  

 

1. REVISIONS 
a. Include a condition assessment of the existing electrical equipment and provide a 

recommendation for repair or rehabilitation within the Technical Memorandum 
(Addendum No. 1). 
 

b. The new proposal due date to August 3rd, 2023 at 3 PM. Proposals can be e-mailed to 
Macevedo@lvmwd.com or dropped off/mailed to 4232 Las Virgenes Road, Calabasas, 
CA, 91302 with five hard copies or one digital copy. If submitting through e-mail, please 
make sure that the proposal is not attached to the email, but instead a share link, drop 
box, or other cloud sharing service links are provided. This is to ensure that the 
attachment is not flagged by our email security system.  

 

mailto:Macevedo@lvmwd.com

